
Meeting of the Steering Committee of the 
Erasmus + project

On 1 February 2021, from 9.30 am to 12.00 pm in a remote form, a meeting of the 
Steering Committee of the IAS project, "Increasing accessibility of integrated ECEC-
services to support all families with young children" was held. This project is 
financed through the project Erasmus +.
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The aim of the meeting was to discuss the tasks and responsibilities of the project 
partners and the reorganization of further project activities during the COVID 19 
pandemic. Discussions were had on important topics such as inspiring practices 
from individual countries and the exchange of experiences in connection with the 
functioning of the aid systems. The members of the steering committee are actively 
involved in the work of providing recommendations developed during the project to 
the European Commission.

The leader of the project is Kind & Gezin (Belgium). Other partners in addition to the 
Centre for Family Research of the Nicolaus Copernicus University in Toruń, are: 
Vernieuwing in de Basisvoorzieningen voor Jonge Kinderen (Belgium); The National 
Institute for Health and Welfare (Finland); Family Center Mala Ulica (Slovenia); and 
the University of Tromsø (Norway).
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